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December 13, 2017

Watermain Replacement on Bedford Road 
From Machperson Avenue to Bernard Avenue 

Contract: 15ECS-LU-01TT 
Start Date: February 2016 

Substantial Completion Date: December 15, 2017 
Site Restoration and Cleaning Date: December 22, 2017 

Permanent Restoration if Required:  Spring 2018 
*Timeline is subject to change.

This is an update since we sent Update #6 in November. Since the last update, work has been 
progressing. By December 15, the contract will meet substantial completion (all the work underground 
will be complete) and the new watermain will be put into service.  

Crews will still be onsite, restoring work areas and trenches until December 22. This work is weather 
dependent and may be subject to change. Due to temperature dependent asphalt work, if required, 
crews will return in the spring for a few days for permanent road restoration and to lay new sod. 

We appreciate your patience during this work and also appreciate your patience due to significant 
delays on this project, which were due to numerous issues and challenges during construction. The 
City will be pursuing delay claims from the contractor.  

MAP OF WORK AREA 

Installed Watermain Work Area 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 
• You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce

the impacts. We appreciate your patience.
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NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

Work Hours:  
Crews of about 4 to 7 people are all that are needed for these final stages of work.  
Crews will be on site between 7:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. with some later hours if 
required. 
Traffic Management:  

• Short duration lane restrictions will be required at Bernard Avenue and 
Bedford Road from December 14, 2017 to December 22, 2017 for trench, 
road and sidewalk restoration.  

• All lanes on Bedford Road and Dupont Street will remain open during the 
remaining work.  

• Restoration will be completed during off-peak hours (9:30 a.m to 3:30 p.m.) 
to prevent traffic disruption. 

 Water Service Disruptions: Water service disruption is not anticipated.  

Restoration: All areas affected by the construction work will be restored and 
cleaned. If due to weather limitations, temporary asphalt is overlaid, permanent 
asphalt will be laid in Spring 2018 which will only take 2 to 3 days.  

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote  
Contract # 15ECS-LU-01TT 
Site Inspector  Dudistir Gookul, 647-295-3281, dudistir.gookul@exp.com 
Project Manager  Prapan Dave, 416-392-4290, prapan.dave@toronto.ca  
TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (7 Days a week, 8:00 am 

holidays) 
– 5:00 pm, closed 

General inquiries 311 
Website www.toronto.ca/improvements/ward20.htm          

or 
www.toronto.ca/improvements/ward22.htm 

   
 Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  
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